
DeKalb County Government
3630 Camp Circle, Suite 201 | Decatur, GA 30032 | 404.371.6210

TO: Phyllis Head, Procurement Manager – Purchasing & Contracting

FROM: Angela Green, IT Business Officer – Innovation & Technology

THROUGH: John Matelski, CIO/Director – Innovation & Technology 

THROUGH: Felecia Green, Deputy Director – Innovation & Technology

SUBJECT: Oracle Public Sector Technical Cloud Support Services Agreement – 
2022 Renewals  

DATE: February 22, 2022

The Innovation and Technology Department (IT) has received the annual (2022) renewal quotes 
from Oracle Support Services for existing software licenses and support services for Oracle Cloud 
Enterprise Software Applications.  The County currently has seven (7) separate software 
agreements, with each having a different expiration date. The earliest to expire is March 25, 2021. 

To continue to secure support services for the County’s Oracle applications, the Innovation and 
Technology Department is requesting Purchasing & Contracting assistance and guidance in 
preparing the necessary documents for renewal of Oracle Cloud Software License Support and 
Maintenance. The total cost for the contract period is $2,786,413.38. This will be funded by the 
General Fund 100, Maintenance and Repair 522201.

IT is requesting that this renewal be placed on the Purchasing and Contracting BOC Agenda at the 
earliest date possible to ensure BOC approval, and renewals can be fully executed.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. If additional information is required, please 
contact Angela D. Green at 470-755-2241.

Attachments:
Seven (7) Quotes from Oracle Support Services for 2022 Cloud Renewals

OFFICE OF CIO & DIRECTOR
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